Chris O'Brien
“

From: JENNIFER DEMIRS <sdemirs@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 6:19 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Oppose H6256 - Don't Tax Boats

Stop over taxing Rhode Island residents! No to sales and property taxes on boats. It will damage the boating industry in
Rhode Island. Stuart demirs Charlestown Ri.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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